
Sickness Bug!  There is a pretty nasty sickness bug circulating at the moment and as 
you can imagine, bugs spread like wild fire in schools!  Whilst we encourage the 
children to wash their hands more often it is inevitable that germs do spread!  We 
had 17 children absent today due to sickness which is 30% of the whole school role!  

Please can I remind you that if your child is unwell 
they need to stay at home until they are completely 
recovered.  The Local Authority guidance and the 
policy that we have adopted is that children do not 
come back to school until they have had 48 sickness 
free hours!  Thank you.   

Visits/visitors this week  On Friday of last week, Class 3 visited Pateley Bridge 
Methodist Church to take part in the Easter Trail.  They had a really good time 
and enjoyed learning about the Easter Story.   

On Friday of this week 15 children from Class 3 will be taking part in the Charity 
Concert at the Royal Hall.  We will be leaving school on Friday afternoon to take 
part in rehearsals before the actual concert begins on Friday evening.  The 
children will need to be in full school uniform and have a packed tea with them.  The concert begins at 
6.30pm and is scheduled to finish by 9pm.  The audience will be subject to security checks so please bear 
this in mind when planning your arrival time (see attached document).  Please make sure that your child is 
aware of your end of concert arrangements. Thank you.  

Our theatre group will be performing at Harrogate Theatre tomorrow teatime (Tuesday at 5.30pm).  They 
have worked hard all term with Lizzie and now have the thrill of performing at the theatre in front of their 
parents!  The performances will be over by 6.30pm.  Break a leg all of you!     

We are looking forward to welcoming Reverend Mike Poole into school again tomorrow to talk to the 
children during assembly time.  

And finally…thank you to all of you who attended parents evening last week.  We hope that you enjoyed 
looking at your children’s books and finding out about the progress that they are making.  If you have any 
further questions regarding your child’s progress please do not hesitate to contact school and we will help 
answer any queries you have! 
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22 Mar -  ‘Whatever moves you’ 
for Sport Relief 

22 Mar - Pig Racing Night 5pm 
onwards 

23 Mar - Charity Concert at the 
Royal Hall - 6.30pm - 9pm 

27 Mar - Y5/6 Parents 
Residential Meeting @ 3.30pm 

28 Mar - Class 3 to Beamish  

29 Mar - Break up at 3pm

CLASS 1 
This term we will 

be learning about 
‘Dinosaurs'! 

CLASS 2 
This term we will 

be learning 
about ‘Habitats' 

CLASS 3 
This term we will 

be learning about 
the ‘Victorians’ 

PTA 
Our next big event 

is Pig Racing on 
22nd March! 

‘Together we can achieve and celebrate success’
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